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Summary 

The bill appropriates $450,000 in fiscal year 2022 from the general fund to the Minnesota 
Department of Education for a grant to The Family Partnership. The Family Partnership must 
use the grant to establish 15 sites across the state to provide its executive function across 
generations curriculum. The 15 sites must include rural, suburban, and urban early education 
and care providers, organizations providing home visiting services, or parenting groups in high-
risk communities. The Family Partnership must report to the legislature on its efforts by 
December 15, 2022, and again by December 15, 2023. 
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